
Call Out for February 3, 2023 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools.  
 

 The Elmore County Spelling Bee was held yesterday and I want to congratulate Megan 
Masters from PCA for first place and Slade Stanton from HMS for second place; great job to all 
those students that competed. 
 
  Informational meetings on CACC Dual Enrollment classes planned for next year will be 
held Tuesday February 7 and Tuesday February 21 at 6:00PM in the Wetumpka High School 
Commons.  Please, plan to attend one of these two mandatory parent meetings in order for 
your student to enroll in these classes for the 2023-2024 school year at the Elmore County 
Technical Center. 
 
 I would also like to thank Ms. Kocan one of the owners of Four Star Freightliner 
Company for her generous donation to Elmore County Public Schools and specifically, ARIS.  She 
paid for all ARIS student meals for the months of January and February and for all unpaid 
lunches thus far this year in across the county. Thank you, Ms. Kocan, your generosity is 
overwhelming. 
 

If you would prefer to get my call outs and other system-wide communications and 
school responses to inclement weather texted to you through Remind, visit the Elmore County 
Public Schools website and follow the registration process. 
  

Have a great afternoon and enjoy the weekend. 
 
Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 
 
Richard Dennis 
 
 


